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Who are the current parent members of Parent Council? 

 

 Gaby Barnby, Chair 

Tel: 861295 Email: gaby_barnby@hotmail.com 
 

 Kirsty Swan, Secretary 

Tel: 781725 Email: k.swan7@btinternet.com 
 

 Treasurer – post currently vacant 
 

 Vicky Gibson 

 

 Erika Shearer 

 

 Emma Thomson 

 

 Anna Ritch 

 

 Elizabeth Duncan 

 

Also involved are: 

 Mark Taylor, Head Teacher 

 

 Meg McFadden, Teacher Representative 

 

 Andrew Drever, Councillor 

 

 Ernie Skea, OIC Community Learning Dept 

 

 Russ Madge, Councillor 

 

 

All parents/guardians are welcome to attend Parent Council meetings.  

To find out more about the Parent Council and/or if you have any 

suggestions, concerns or queries that you would like to put forward for 

discussion please get in touch with any of the members listed above.  
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